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RE: Reynolds Inliner Name Change

Reynolds Inliner is excited to announce that our business name will be changing from Reynolds Inliner, LLC to
Layne Inliner, LLC effective May 1, 2012. This change is in name only. Our business structure as well as our
Federal Tax ID (01-0684682) will remain unchanged.

Reynolds Inliner was acquired by Layne Christensen Company in 2005. Our relationship with Layne has
provided us the opportunity to not only grow through acquisitions and territorial expansions but also to
advance in the products and services we provide — products like Janssen structural renewal and most recently
the ability to offer an ultraviolet light cured Inliner® product.

Rest assured that you will see the same great people and still receive the outstanding service you have come
to know and expect from us. It is simply time to embrace the Layne brand and honor the new history we are
writing together — a history that will be shaped by our common core values of Safety, Sustainability, Integrity
and Excellence.

We appreciate your business with us and look forward to the future.

Sincerely,
Layne Inliner, LLC
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Larry Purlee Brian Schmidt
President District Manager
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Denise C. McClanahan, P.E. ark Harris
Vice President Vice President




